



Does someone in your chapter deserve recognition?

FMCA is now accepting nominations for the ...

Robert L. Richter Award And Kenneth T. Scott Pipe Dreamer's Award

Robert L. Richter, L1, was FMCA's founder and first editor of *Family Motor Coaching* (now *Family RVing*) magazine. Mr. Richter began publishing the association's cherished periodical out of his home in February 1964. The first edition was "dedicated to those far-sighted people who can realize that here we begin a new era in American travel." His vision was for FMCA and its magazine to become a national information center for those interested.

The Robert L. Richter Award is to recognize an individual who is responsible for chapter newsletters, chapter publications, or communications to the chapter and/or to the public regarding the chapter, its members, and events. Please contact an Executive Board member to submit a nomination.

Kenneth T. Scott, L63, was FMCA's first Executive Director. His vision for the association was to promote "family" first and foremost. He enjoyed working with people and had the ability to help different people to come together to agree on a common goal.

The Kenneth T. Scott Pipe Dreamer's Award is for those members who have earned the gratitude of FMCA by some exceptionally worthy or beneficial service to FMCA or to family RV owners in general. Any member or former member of FMCA may be nominated by any FMCA member or chapter. Submit nominations to: AWARDS, c/o FMCA, 8291 Clough Pike, Cincinnati, OH 45244; or email chapters@fmca.com with the subject line of "Awards."

Policy and Procedure #1016, Awards, outlines the details, and can be found at FMCA.com. For questions or details regarding either award, please contact the Chapter Services Department at (513) 474-3622 or (800) 543-3622.

The deadline to submit a nomination is March 15.